Everything came to a standstill during this COVID19 pandemic. A few things got done.

A veteran and his spouse were picked up by their grandson from Wood Funeral home bringing our total
of returned to family to approximately 32.

We assisted 2 families of veterans who had passed to get their proper paperwork together to have them
interred at Arneytown.

We currently have 17 applications ready to go as soon as Arneytown allows us to move forward.
We have 11 more in the process of acquiring needed documentation for burial.

Our Cremains bill A2244 is scheduled for Assembly vote tomorrow, July 30, 2020 at 11:00AM. The
companion bill S1770 is still in Committee on the Senate side.

During this down time, Dave Drummond has worked on a way to allow any of our committee members
to upload Chapter information to Google Drive. We have uploaded all of the Cremains data thus far.
Now, in the event of my demise, all the data and records that | have accumulated over the years will be
accessible to selected members of the chapter. This can also be done with any records of other chapter
committees allowing for limited access by that committee chair. The process is user friendly. If | can do
it, anyone can.

Tom Philips has completed (well almost) Unclaimed Remains and it is now available on Amazon Prime
for member viewing. If you have Amazon Prime you can watch it for free. We now have to figure out a
way to get the word out.

For the Committee

Rich Gough



